
 

August 20, 2015 

To: Ardent Mills Millfeed Customers 

Today, we are excited to share with you that Ardent Mills, the company committed to providing 
innovative and nutritious grain-based solutions, is transitioning to a new technology platform and 
application tool sets that will help simplify the way we do business. This is in alignment with our core 
values of SERVING and SIMPLICITY. 
 

We are currently in the development and testing stages and are targeting a Go-Live date in the coming 
months. We will provide additional updates regarding our progress as well as any changes that you can 
expect to correlate with adopting a new technology tool. We believe our new application tools will allow 
us to better serve you as one of our valued customers. 
 

If you have any questions prior to our next update, feel free to reach out to your Ardent Mills Millfeed 
contact, Patrick Deppa (Patrick.Deppa@ardentmills.com). Thank you for your business and ongoing 
partnership with Ardent Mills.   
 

Regards,  

Patrick Deppa 

Commodity Merchant, Ardent Mills  
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